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16th June 2024

10am Service including Holy Communion

led by Revd Helen Everard

Vestry Elder: Liz McClune
Vestibule Elder: Margaret Armes
Communion Preparation: Bee Giriffiths
Stewards: Carol Woods & Maureen Coney
Peace Candle: Alan Tyler
Organ: Nessie Black
Reader: Alan Tyler
Reading: Luke 15:11-32
Footsteps: Helen Bailey & Evelyn Tyler
Flowers: Helen Bailey
Coffee: Carol Woods
The 10am Sunday Pulpit — June

23rd Mr Andrew Gibb
30th Mr Paul Murphy

June Diary Notes
19th Weekly coffee morning, 10.00 to 11.30 am
25th Monthly Tuesday afternoon service, 2.00 pm

Bible Studies, 18th June, 2.00 pm. Helen will lead this second meeting on
the subject of Peter, The Apostle. All welcome to come and look at Peter in
Acts and his letters.

Barn Dance Social, Saturday 22" June at 7.00 pm. Get your tickets from
Bee, £15 for adults, £5 for children, to include supper and drinks. Caller and
music will be supplied by “Six Beats in a Bar” as previously.

General Election 4 July 2024

Helen is helping to organise an election event in Fleet later in June, to which
all the candidates standing for our North East Hampshire constituency will be
invited. When we have a date and venue we hope everyone will come to hear
from them all!

To vote in the election, you will need to be registered and have photo ID. You
can vote by post or appoint a proxy if you are unable to vote in person. There
is a poster on the vestibule noticeboard with more information on all this. Al
the requirements are available via the internet, but if that is difficult for you, if
you are not online or if you are hesitant using computers, then please contact
Helen, as help is available.

Fleet URC takes the welfare of all members of our community seriously, and
we aim to provide a safe, caring and Christian environment with a friendly and
happy atmosphere. If you have any concerns or worries about your or another
person's situation, please see Grace Bagshaw (Safeguarding Coordinator) or
any of the Elders. Our Safeguarding Policy is available to view on the church
website (fleet.urc.org.uk) and on the vestibule notice board.




